INQUIRY #2

Jan Levinson

President and CEO

All Things That Are Good, Inc.
Somewhere, TX 77077

Dear Ms. Levinson,

This letter is in regards to your canned "All Things That Are Good" broth that | purchased at a
local grocery store on April 1, 2014. Originally, when | purchased this broth | did not notice a
dent in the side of the can. When | opened the can of broth there was an immediate, sour odor.
The broth also appeared extremely viscous with a white cloudiness. | checked the expiration
which was set at June 10, 2015.

Obviously, | did not use the broth for fear of getting sick. | saved the broth product if your
company wishes to run tests, and | would like for you to make this situation right. | have been a
loyal customer for many years and | trust that you will do everything in your power to make this
situation right.

Thank you for your attention to this issue.

Sincerely,
Meredith Palmer



